
           
17th July 2017 
 
 
Dear parents,  
 
In Term 3, the Year 5’s are researching the Human Body and Adaptations for our integrated 
studies unit. We have organized with South Oakleigh Secondary College for the students to 
attend 5 sessions on Friday to participate in five different activities related to the Human Body. 
They will participate in the following:  
 
Muscular system: Students will learn what muscles are used when performing a number of 
different actions as they participate in a number of different activities as part of a circuit. The 
children will also be participating in Dance Opacize. 

 

Skeletal System: Students will be involved in activities as above, but will be identifying bones 
instead of muscles.  

 

In addition, the students will be involved in Dissecting an Eye and also having a lesson on the 
respiratory systems.  

 

Digestive System: We are currently looking at an experiment at the moment that will be in the 
best interest of the students. 
  
Mindfulness: Wellbeing 
 
Health: Students will be cooking and discussing the importance of Healthy Lunches. 
 
The students will be departing Oakleigh South Primary at 11.30pm and walking to the college 
and will arrive back at school by 1.10pm. This will begin on Friday 28th July and will run for five 
weeks. 
  
We are looking forward to attending the college and participating in many exciting and 
educational activities. 
  
If you have any concerns or questions, please see your child’s classroom teacher.  
 
Kind Regards,  
 
The Year 5 Team 


